Eco Rangers Meeting
Monday 14th October 2024

Assembly
Ideas for the year

Assembly

Eco Rangers will introduce the Reduce Single Use
campaign in an assembly next week (Tuesday 22nd Oct)
We are working towards achieving a Norfolk County
Council Reduce Single Use Award

Ideas for the year

Eco Rangers will be supporting children in their year group
to be part of Green Team on their allotted days.

All Eco Rangers agreed that The Green Team should be
available to Year 1 up so Year 1 and Year 2 will now share a
day.

Children wanted a method to easily collect the plastic pots
given out at snack time - they are going to consider the
best way to do this

Eco Rangers wanted to raise some money to buy plants to
put in the playground. They are going to think how they
would like to do this for the next meeting.



